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      July 11, 2023 

Terra Linda High School 
East Quad & Parking Lot Project Update 

Construction on the East Quad and Parking Lot is proceeding quickly over the summer. Crews 
are building forms, setting rebar, and pouring concrete walls and curbs. The project includes an 
upper student plaza area with new concrete, landscape planters, seating and accessible ramps 
and stairs. The parking lot includes new paving, a better driving and parking layout, landscape 
planters, and safety lighting. The new upper plaza area will be a focus of entry into the main 
classroom wings.  We are excited to complete the makeover of the entire Terra Linda frontage. 
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